
 

 

 Welcome back to the Summer term! We hope you have enjoyed your half term 
and we are so excited to learn all about our topic this term, how plants and 
animals survive.   

We also have some more fantastic events happening so please see below for all 
dates for your diaries.  

Dates for your diary:   

Monday 15th April– PC Courtney will be visiting Year 3 to discuss the dangers of substance misuse.  
 
Monday 22nd April – Earth day – we will be learning about how to look after our planet today. 

Thursday 2nd May – School Photographs. Class photographs and individual photographs for part time 
nursery pupils. 

Monday 6th May – Bank Holiday Monday – no school today 

Wednesday 8th May – Bronwen Lewis - Bryn school anthem workshop and whole-school gig. Please can a 
donation of £3 be made via parent pay please. 

Monday 13th May – Mental Heath week. Please wear yellow on Wednesday 15th May 

Wednesday 22nd May – Open Afternoon for parents – You are invited to attend your children’s classes 
anytime from 2pm – 3pm today 

Friday 24th May – Last day of the half term today  

Monday 3rd June – INSET day, pupils return on Tuesday 4th June 2024 

Other Information 

 

ATTENDANCE 

Please support us in improving our Attendance. There are lots of exciting learning opportunities 
happening this term, so pupils need to be IN SCHOOL AND ON TIME! 

 
Our school target is 95%  

Year 3 attendance last term –  
Let’s try and improve this for this term! 

 

What will we be 
learning this half 
term? 
 

Maths  

-  Money 

- Shape 

Literacy 

- Narrative 
(Adventure Story) 

- Poetry 

Theme – How do 
plants and animals 
survive?  

The rainforest 
 

Science – Chemistry 

P.E/30x5.  -Athletics  

ICT – Creating, 
Collaborating and 
Communicating. 

Welsh – Holidays - 
Dialogue 

Health & Well -being 
– Relationships 
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Spelling and Times Table Tests will 
remain on Fridays for this term.  
Please continue to use Reading 
Buddy at home.  

 

 

 

 

 

Reminder: Fruit is to be brought in 
in containers or sandwich bags. 
They are then to be taken home.  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


